
 
 
 

SPECTATOR RULES for the FALL 2020 SEASON for all GAMES ATTENDING 
 
Welcome back to our Skaneateles Lakers sports program! We are excited to again provide students with 
an educationally based athletic experience. The NYSPHSAA, Section III, the OHSL, and our School 
District must comply with all COVID-19 mitigation guidelines in order to continue our sponsorship of fall 
sports. 
 

• Face Coverings for spectators will be required at every athletic event sponsored this season. 
Please be prepared to wear a proper face covering the entire time you are spectating at any 
venue. Physical distancing at least 6 feet away from non-household/non-family members is also 
expected. 

 
CROWD LIMITS AND SCREENING-REGISTERING 

 
As we look forward to hosting and traveling to contests with other schools, we must observe several 
limitations and requirements. The NYS DOH requires that only 2 spectators may attend a contest for 
every one participant at the contest. We apologize for this inconvenience and acknowledge this will create 
emotions and disappointment for those fans unable to attend. 
 
STEP 1: Each participant from our various teams, and our opponents’ teams have been issued 
customized spectator “OHSL Fan Pass” cards with the participant’s name and sport printed on each 
pass. If you are fortunate to be given the pass to attend the game, please bring it with you to gain 
admittance to the contest and show the event staff upon request. Participants will not be issued any new 
passes if lost, so please keep very good track of them. Please be aware that abuses to this system of 
game admittance could result in a participant permanently losing their passes. 
 
STEP 2: In order to assist in contact tracing, we are asking every spectator to register in advance when 
they will be in attendance. By completing this simple Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/td81xmF8nRqBcUCW8 a fan will report a self-screening and be recorded as having 
been in attendance properly. The data entered could be used if there was a need for a contact tracing 
specialist to investigate an illness. Once the spectator completes the simple form, they would receive an 
email receipt automatically verifying that they have registered. It is highly possible that some venues will 
ask all spectators for this email receipt in addition to the OHSL Fan Pass. The same link is used all 
season for all games. Spectators complete Step 2 for every game they attend. 
 
 

OHSL FAN PASS  + GOOGLE FORM email receipt = 👍👍 

https://forms.gle/td81xmF8nRqBcUCW8
https://forms.gle/td81xmF8nRqBcUCW8

